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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on14/11/2023.

The Board, by a majority decision 2:1, decided to grant permission, for the following

reasons and considerations, and subject to the following conditions.

Reasons and Considerations

In deciding not to accept the Inspector's recommendation to refuse permission, the
Board considered that the applicant complies with national, regional and local
guidelines as well as Policy 1U 44 of the Louth County Development Plan and has

sufficiently demonstrated justification for the mast on the subject site.

The Board considered the subject site to be suitable, if not desirable, for the
construction of the proposed development.

Conditions

Conditions 1 to 9 inclusive as per Planning Authority’s notification of decision to grant
dated 15" of September 2022.
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